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NPCC Members and Entities of the NERC Registered Ballot Body: 
 
The NPCC Regional Standards Committee (RSC) has followed the drafting activities of the
Project 2021-02 Modifications to VAR-002-4.1 drafting team. Currently, there is a ballot period
open through 8 p.m. EST, Friday, January 13, 2023, for the subject project. The project
proposes revisions to the following standards and has an associated Implementation Plan.
 
-VAR-002-5 – Generator Operation for Maintaining Network Voltage Schedules – Ballot
Recommendation: No Recommendation
-VAR-002-5 – Implementation Plan
 
The purpose of this project is to clarify VAR-002-4.1, Requirement R3, regarding whether the
Generator Operator (GOP) of a dispersed power resource must notify its associated
Transmission Operator (TOP) upon a status change of a voltage controlling device on an
individual generating unit; for example, if a single inverter goes offline in a solar photo-voltaic
(PV) Facility.
 
NPCC as the Regional Entity will be casting an “Abstention” on the posted materials.
 
Thanks,
 

Ruida Shu
Manager, Reliability Standards
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